

Office of Hon Michael Woodhouse

Minister of Immigration
Minister of Police
Minister for Workplace Relations and Safety

2 December 2014

K Logan fyi-request-2224-2e032670@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear K Logan

I refer to your request for information received on 28 November 2014 to Hon Michael Woodhouse, Minister of Immigration requesting the following information:

"statistics on the amount of people each year, for the past 5 years, who have been deported or had their work visas cancelled as a result of being convicted of Male Assaults Female charges"

This letter is to notify you that the Minister of Immigration is transferring your request to Immigration New Zealand, Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment. This transfer is occurring because the information you requested is believed by the Minister of Immigration to be held by the Ministry.

Further correspondence on this request will therefore come to you from the Ministry.

Yours sincerely

Lauren Deslandes

Alum Men

Private Secretary, Immigration